Town Board Minutes—
March 2012
Chairman Mark Hoffman was absent.  Byron Freeman was appointed Chairman and called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 7:05pm.  Other Board members present were Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Supervisor Byron Freeman, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman.

February minutes were approved on a Rich Rozelle motion with second by Byron Freeman to accept minutes.  Motion carried.
WWUSD referendum presentation, Eric Runez, DA and Nathan Jaeger, Business Manager. 
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented.  Motion by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman to purchase computer package as stated adding a user to Quick Books and less the black laser printer.  Motion carried.
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman.  Motion carried
Motion by Byron Freeman with second by Rich Rozelle to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,

Lisa Griep

Clerk
